## Sensitive: Legal



Reference: MS18-004529

23 NOV 2018

Mr Andrew Hastie MP Chair, Parliamentary Joint Committee on Intelligence and Security Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Hastie

Thank you for the Committee's consideration of the Office of National Intelligence Bill 2018 and the Office of National Intelligence (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill.

I am writing to advise you that the Government will implement the Committee's recommendations in full.

Yours sincerely

SCOTT MORRISON